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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/06/2021 20:44:17

Commenter Info:

Jackson B Lounsbery

3201 S 5th Ave

Sioux Falls SD, 57105

Email: lounsbery.jackson@gmail.com Phone: 6053703361

Comments :

I would very much like to see a large majority of these funds to be used on electric vehicle
infrastructure. Outside of the Tesla supercharger network, there is no other L3 fast charging
network through the state. These funds are a perfect opportunity for South Dakota to get ahead
of the fast shift toward electric vehicles. Our state is lacking in total EVs and that is in large
part due to a lack of infrastructure. This will also pave a literal path for tourists into the state as
well. Using the money from what Volkswagen did to increase electric vehicle adoption is a
great use case and I look forward to seeing it being implemented.
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